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February 6, 2018 
  
House Committee on Agriculture and National Resources 
Representative Brian Clem, Chair 
900 Court Street, NE 
Salem, Oregon 97301 
  
Dear Chair Clem, Vice-Chairs McLain and Sprenger and members of the Committee:   
 
I am a Bend resident and I strongly oppose House Bill 4029. This is not a conservation issue but a public lands access issue. 
We all deserve to enjoy the public lands, and should not be prevented to do so by a small committee of homeowners who 
selfishly want to control the land. 
 
My family, neighborhood and our entire community would benefit from the addition of the proposed footbridge and I strongly 
encourage you to vote NO on HB 4029.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kristen Lewallen 


